Date: 8/17/2019 5:25:30 AM

Dear Representative Carlos Guillermo Smith. 8/17/19

Good moming! Thank you for your response to my email. I'm coming to you from P-dorm at Union
correctional institution in hopes that you will visit this place to address some of the serious condition
and safety issues that we have here. I'd like for you to not only visit this place, but stop by here and get
me, where | can take you through the building and show you things that you may other wise miss
during a visit. If you could bring a dozen or so Q-tips and plastic bags, so you could take some samples
with you, these test samples would support everything that I'm going to show you, and that you can
then show your colleagues with actual scientific test results. This building is contaminated with mold.
And maybe you can bring in your phone or camera to photograph the structural damage and other
condition issues to share with other member of the House, and Senate. These are some serious bio
hazardous issues that need to be address here,

I know your busy so I'll keep this short. Thank you for your work looking into prison conditions and
our environment. Please take care and God bless you.

Sincerely Ronald W.Clark Jr #812974



